Dear Petaluma City Leaders,

I am writing to voice strong objection to the City of Petaluma's use of synthetic pesticides in City Parks, properties and buildings. There is significant evidence that synthetic pesticides can be harmful to human health and the environment.

Please work with Pesticide Free
Petaluma to update the 20 year old
Integrated Pest Management Plan to
eliminate synthetic pesticides and
protect the health and safety of
Petaluma residents young and old.

Sincerely,

Email:

Petaluma City Council 11 English Street Petaluma, CA 94954



FACTStoAction.org/pesticide-free-petaluma